CITY OF TAYLORSVILLE
CITY COMMISSION
REGULAR MEETING
(CONTINUATION)

Thursday, April 15, 2021 5:00 p.m.
City Hall Annex

The City of Taylorsville City Commission re-adjourned a Regular Meeting, Thursday
April 15, 2021 at 5:00 p.m. at the City Hall Annex.

Present were:

Matt Douglas, Mayor
Kathy Spears, Commissioner
Beverly Ingram, Commissioner
Abbigail Nation, Commissioner

Staff present:
John Dale, Jr., City Attorney Steve Biven, City Clerk
Harold Compton, Public Works Director

Item #1- Opening Remarks
Mayor Douglas called the meeting to order at 5:00 PM. Clerk Biven called the roll. This is a
continuation of the Regular City Commission Meeting adjourned from on Tuesday, April 13%,

Item #2 — New Business
a) Rezoning Application of Lawson Property - Julie Sweazy, Planning & Zoning
Ms. Sweazy presented the first rezoning of rezoning Ordinance #413 approved by the
Planning and Zoning Board, requesting rezoning of the Lawson Property from 12 Industrial
to R3 Residential on 1.80 acres at Lot 2 Creekside Drive.
b) Board Appointments — Julie Sweazy, Planning & Zoning
Ms. Sweazy also stated that there is a vacancy that still needs filled on the board.

Item #3 — Legal
a) Ordinance #412 — Amending Ordinance #382, City Development Plan &
Infrastructure Standards Permitting
The final version of Ordinance #412 was discussed. Mayor Douglas read a summary of
the Ordinance. Motion made by Mayor Douglas and seconded by Commissioner



Ingram to approve sending Ordinance #412 to the Planning and Zoning
Commission for a public hearing. Motion carried 4-0.

ADJOURN MEETING

Item #4 - Motion was made by Mayor Douglas and seconded by Commissioner Ingram to
adjourn meeting. Motion carried with a vote of 4-0.
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